



Tumwater High School Alumni Association






Meeting Minutes




June 6, 2017, 6:30 PM, THS Career Center

1.    Board Attendees:  Jim Ishihara (‘64) President; Bill Curtis (‘62) Vice-President; Janet Ishihara (‘65) Secretary; Louisa (Ward) Shimamoto (‘75) Activities Chair; Dan Parsons (‘65) Scholarship Chair; Kathy Campbell (’87) Website Chair; Judi (Weaver) Hambrick (’66) History Chair; Kevin Campbell (‘87) Golf Tournament Chair.


a.  Guest Attendee:  Vonda Marcum (‘70).

2.    Meeting was called to order by Jim at 6:30 PM.

3.    Secretary:  Dispense with reading of last meeting minutes, m/s/p.

4.    Treasurer’s report.


OPERATING ACCOUNT


04/01/17
Beginning Balance



$  8,037.35





Total deposits



$  4,230.00





Total expenses



$   -  44.47


05/31/17
Ending Balance



$12,222.88


SAVINGS ACCOUNT


04/01/17
Savings (beginning balance)


$10,617.06





Total deposits/interest


$     711.89


05/31/17
Ending Balance



$11,328.95

5.    Membership Chair:  Century-2, General-15, Joe Kearney-3, Recent grads-4, via email.

6.    Activities Chair:  Raffle from golf tournament-$275, sold one hat-$10, and one decal- $5.  The 80’s is the theme for July 4th parade.  Suggested wearing THS green in 80‘s clothing.  Would be great if we could find an 80’s vintage convertible as part of our entry.  Scholarship winners have been asked to participate and considering girls state championship volleyball team to participate in parade.  Find out missing class organizers and find out which classes will be having class reunions.

7.    Communications Chair:  No report.

8.    Scholarship Chair:  The recipients of the 2017 scholarships are; Katelyn Monaco, Brooke Hare, and Gideon Tebeten.  The award ceremony is Wednesday, June 7, 2017.

9.    Website Chair:  HC, October 6th, on website, need golf pictures to post, caption-I am not robot for newsletter.

10.  Golf Tournament Chair:  Send thank you letters to sponsors.  A better, bigger plaque for engraving team winners will be on the trophy.  Had a great turnout (40 golfers participated).

11.  History Chair:  Have a designated room and closet to store history boards and bins filled with scrapbooks (room A23 closet).  Can contact Kellie Graham in Summer to get to room.  For items stored we need to add name and phone number of contact person.  

12.  Old Business:  


a.  Golf tournament:  10 teams participated.  


b.  4th July Parade:  Need members to carry banner. 


c.  Homecoming:  Have posters done for August meeting.  Discussed having bratwurst and beer instead of hamburgers.  Edna volunteered to do raffle in Bill‘s absence.  Need to have count of donations for raffle so we know how many cans to use.

13.  New Business:  THS display case; discussed contributing or paying for one to display golf tournament trophy and other memorabilia, limit to $1,000, m/s/p.

14.  Next board meeting Tuesday, August 1, 2017 at 6:30 PM at River‘s Edge Restaurant.

15.  Meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM, m/s/p. 


